
 

 

2018-19 Home & School Board Meeting Minutes for August 28, 2018 

Attendees: Kerry Brophy, Tim Giles, Mrs. Schmitt, Jean Barnes, Lissie Hurst 

 

MINUTES  

1. The meeting was opened with a reading about parents, read by Mrs. Barnes. 

2. Lissie introduced herself as this year’s H & S President. She introduced Vice-

President, Tim Giles. Tim is the husband of Adriana Giles, our new Spanish teacher 

from CTK. Tim and Adriana’s daughter, Emma, is a new student to MSS this year 

and is in Jr High 1. Lissie read a motivational poem about positive leadership. 

3. This year’s calendar of events was reviewed and Harpoon Louie Spirit Nights 

were identified as October 4, January 24 and April 1. Angie Russell is our Spirit 

Night Coordinator. 10% of Harpoon Louie’s earnings all day on those three days 

will go to MSS. We want everyone to attend! Grades K-8 Open House is tonight at 

6:30 in the gym. Grades 9-12 Open House is tomorrow evening at 6:30 in the Media 

Center. 

4. Old Business discussed:  

-Lissie will create H & S Membership cards with envelopes to go out to collect the 

$10 H & S fee from each family. The H & S account will be a subaccount of the 

school account and H & S will work with Kate to use those monies. 

-Lissie will create a calendar for “Breakfast for Teachers.” This breakfast will be 

help once per quarter and sign-up will be done through Sign-Up Genius. 

-Mrs. Carter passed out the High School Calendar of Events for the school year. 

Kerry will add this calendar to the school website.  Mrs. Carter said the 2-day Senior 

Retreat with Bishop Snyder to St. Simons Island on 8/24 was a success. The 

Freshmen Retreat to Bishop Snyder is on 8/31. Upper School is in need of school 

bus donations for the events with Bishop Snyder. 

-Mrs. Schmitt will help Mrs. Barnes distribute the goods from the cookie dough 

fundraiser once they arrive as Ms. Shott will be out for the next couple of weeks. 

 

 



 

 

5. Once Lissie has received the Teacher’s “Favorite Things” from the staff, she will 

scan and email to Katie Lane, our new HomeRoom Parent (HRP) Chairperson, to 

forward to each class’ parents. Mrs. Schmitt will serve as the High School 

Representative and will forward each high school teacher’s list to the respective 

parents. 

6. Several positions on the H & S Board are still open. Lissie will speak at both Open 

Houses and have sign-up sheets available at each open house. We are in search of a 

family/restaurant to donate food for the Spring Musical. Campus Clean-Up days (2) 

will still occur, dates TBD with Coach Bryan. Mrs. Schmitt has volunteered to be 

the Sign-Up Genius Coordinator. Kerry will help get her the information learn how 

it works. .M. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:10 p.m. 

 

OUR NEXT H & S MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 25, FROM 1:30 P.M.- 2:30 P.M.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


